
     Time to get warmed up 

for Basketball Season! Mon-

day, November 28th, and 

Tuesday, the 29th, are Bas-

ketball Tryouts! The tryouts 

will take place from 3:15-

5p.m. in the FLC gym. Ap-

propriate clothing must be 

worn and a sports physical 

has to be turned in before 

tryouts. Thursday, Decem-

ber 1st, and Friday, Decem-

ber 2nd, are mandatory 

team practices! 

 

     It’s time for some holi-

day fun! There will be two 

separate poetry contests:  

one for K-2nd grades, and 

another for 3rd-6th 

grades. Parents, feel free 

to encourage your chil-

dren to participate since 

the theme is the holidays. 

The rules are simple: no 

more than 10 lines in the 

poem, and it has to be 

about what you enjoy 

about either Thanksgiv-

ing, Christmas, or New 

Year’s. Submissions must 

be turned in to your teach-

er by November 30. Share 

your talents with others 

during the holiday season . 

Prizes include: 

*Mystery gift card! 

*Publication of poem in 

next newsletter! 

     Remember to include  

your name, date, and title 

at the top of your entry. 

Happy Writing! :) 

     ATTENTION 7TH-

12TH: Another exciting 

contest is coming soon!! 
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Pancake Breakfast!! 

Friday, Nov., 18th, @ 7:30 a.m. 

Making Memories!!! 

     Another delicious event 

coming up is the Seniors’ 

Pancake Breakfast, this Fri-

day, November 18th! For 

just $4.00, you get a drink 

and two pancakes of your 

choice, either regular or 

chocolate chip. For grades K

-4, the breakfast will take 

place in the Fellowship Hall. 

And for grades 5-12, it will 

be located in the FLC. To 

pre-pay, please turn in your 

reservation form by this 

Wednesday. Please note: 

this event is to support our 

2017 Senior Class!  

     Don’t forget: Friday is 

the last day of school before 

Thanksgiving Break! :) 
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    A big thank you to 

everyone who helped 

orchestrate the enchant-

ing event, as well as eve-

ryone who attended!  

Congratulations to Josiah 

Cruz and Morgan Babin-

ski on winning Home-

coming King and Queen, 

as well as our Homecom-

ing Prince and Princess, 

Josh Ordonez and Miran-

da Force! A warm thank 

you to Jennifer Crouch 

for her beautiful photog-

raphy and heartfelt 

thanks to Mrs. Cindy 

Morelli and our princi-

pal, Mr. Robertson. An-

other thank you to our 

DJ, Charlie Jones! The 

50’s theme was truly a 

blast as many students, 

especially our impressive  

seniors, dressed up in 

Fabulous 50’s attire. It 

was a great evening! The 

pastel balloons and 

memories were indica-

tive of that.  

In everything give thanks. 
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